
Bearing firearms is our constitutionally given right, but yet again an attempt is made with SB554 to erode this very right with 
proposing ridiculous new rules for law abiding citizens, making a lawful concealed carry where it matters practically impossible. Do 
you believe criminals care about permits or following the law? 
Being able to protect and defend ones family and community makes a free country! Please oppose SB554!! 


